
From: Taylor, W. Marshall <taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/2/2016 2:32:08 PM
Subject: Re: DHEC confirmation chronology

That is my understanding.  
 

Sent from my iPad

W. Marshall Taylor, Jr.
General Counsel
SCDHEC
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Tel:  803-898-3350; Fax:  803-898-3367

This email is  intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information which is privileged and confidential.  If the reader of this email is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, distribution, or copying of this information is 
strictly prohibited.  If you received this  email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply.

On Feb 2, 2016, at 2:27 PM, "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

So, Earl Hunter was never re-confirmed after his first term expired?
 
From: Taylor, W. Marshall [mailto:taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 2:14 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: DHEC confirmation chronology
 
Holly, Per our discussion. Thanks again, Marshall 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: <Co_Copier@dhec.sc.gov>
 
Date: February 2, 2016 at 1:15:11 PM EST
 
To: <Marshall.Taylor@dhec.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Message from ACK_3414_KM470
Reply-To: <Co_Copier@dhec.sc.gov>
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